
SAINT JOSEPH PARISH 
 

6833 Four Mile Road 

Camp Springs, KY 41059 
 

Telephone: (859) 635-2491 

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 

Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org 
 

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 01, 2024 
 

 

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM  

Daily Mass: 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday  

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin  

 

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on 

Wednesdays and concludes with Benediction at 

6:50 PM. 

Confession Schedule 

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM  

Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM  

Saturday 4:30 PM 

 

Mass Intentions 

 

31-Sat., 5 PM John Kremer 

01-Sun., 8 AM People of the Parish 

01-Sun., 10 AM Thomas E. Rawe, Sr. 

02-Mon., 9 AM Int. of Brandon Becker 

03-Tues., 8 AM Frances Heeb 

04-Wed., 7 PM 
Int. of Herbie & Mary Jo 

Kenter 

05-Thurs. 8 AM Hilda Messmer 

06-Fri., 8 AM Amos Ruschman 

07-Sat., 5 PM Florence Chalk 

08-Sun., 8 AM Marian Ritter 

08-Sun., 10 AM People of the Parish 

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or 

deceased, or for some other intention, contact the 

parish office. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Administration and Staff 
Pastor 
Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V. 
Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 
Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500 
Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary 
parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org 
 
Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry 
musicwell007@gmail.com 
 
Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director 
akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org 
 
Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director 
lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org 
 

Parish Office Hours 

The office will be closed in observance of Labor 
Day. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday Collection 

08-25-2024 $3,997.00 
Domestic Needs $657.00 

Upcoming Events 

Sept. 1 Doughnuts after 8 a.m. & 10 a.m. 

Masses 

Sept. 2 Office Closed for Labor Day 

 Pre-K Closed for Labor Day 

Sept. 12 St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 7 p.m. 

 

 



Parish News 

St. James writes in our second reading this Sunday: 

“Be doers of the Word and not hearers only.”  The 

failure to be “doers of the Word” is precisely the 

hypocrisy condemned by the Lord in the Gospel 

reading when He bemoans that “this people honors 

me with their lips, but their hearts are far from 

me.”  It can be too easy to listen to God’s Word and 

profess our belief in it, but then not actually live 

accordingly.  If we were to profess our love for a 

person, but then not actually show that love in our 

choices and actions, then our love would rightly be 

called superficial or false.  And it’s no different in 

our relationship with God.  If we love Him, then 

we’ll try our best to show that in the way we live.  So, 

let’s pray this Sunday that our love for God and His 

Word might not simply be a passive feeling that 

doesn’t move us and change us, but that instead His 

Word might be alive and active in our minds and 

hearts, so that we might honor the Lord in all that we 

do. 

 

Fr. Stenger 

 

Church Cleaning  

Team One: Aug. 26 – Sept. 8 

Team Two: Sept. 9 – Sept. 22 

Team Three: Sept. 23 – Oct. 6 

The next VIRTUS bulletin will be posted on 

September 1st and is due October 1st.  

 

Upcoming VIRTUS Trainings  

- St. Patrick Church, Parish Hall, 3285 Mills Road, 

Taylor Mill, Kentucky 41015. Saturday, September 

7th, 2024, 9:00 AM to 11:30 AM. 

-Bishop Brossart High School, Munninghoff 

Theater, 4 Grove St. Alexandria, Kentucky, 

Thursday, September 17th, 2024, 6:00 PM to 8:30 

PM. 

-Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial 

Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, 

Kentucky 41011. Wednesday, October 2nd, 2024, 

9:00 AM to 11:30 A.M and 6:00 to 8:00 P.M. 

  

 

 

Pray for Those Who Protect Us 

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, SRA 

Emily Wagner, Staff Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL 

Petty Officer T.J. Waters.  Please pray for those who 

put themselves in harm’s way each day to protect us, 

including armed service personnel, police, and 

firefighters. 

 

Pray for the Sick and Homebound 

Chris Arlinghaus, Janet Arlinghaus, Dolores 

Armstrong, Brooke Barganier, Missy Bauer, Sue 

Bradley, Kim Brun, Roy Carl, Doug and Ella 

Carmack, Flo Clair, Keegan Dietz, Joyce Dorgan, 

Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, Jose Flores, Mike 

Futscher, Chris Gebelt, Henry Glossner, Leigh 

Gorman, John Gubser, Billy Guthier, Melrose 

Guthier, Blake Hegner, Tammy Hess, Nathan 

Hessman, Chandra Huff, Shailynn Jones, Flo 

Kaffenberger, Mary Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, 

Betty Kohls, Germaine Kremer, Helen Kremer,  

Kelli Kramer, Ken Kramer, Ed Kremer, Jim Kremer, 

Kathy Leahy, Iva Leick, Al Lovell, Dick Mader, 

Wilma Maschinot, John Muench, Kairi Marie 

Mullins, Pam Leahy Nagle, Josh Penney, Adelyn 

Porter, Dominic Ramler, Lorrie Rawe, Rana 

Reckner, Linda Rupp, April Schack, Virginia 

Schadler, Dan Schalk, Casen Schrock, Gwen 

Shields, Vicki Steffen, Ella Stieby, Shirley Studer, 

Steve Tischner, Kevin Valentine, Pauline Wade, 

Larry Wagner, Joe Whitford, Julie Wientjes, Jim 

Wolfe, Candice Yelton, Bonnie Zanazzo 

 

Domestic Needs Collection 

Thank you to members of our parish who donated 

last weekend to support the ministries of the 

Diocesan Domestic Needs Collection.  May God 

bless you for your generosity. If you have not made 

your gift, please do so today. Thank you in advance 

for strengthening the work of our Church here at 

home. 

 

DPAA 2024 – July Update 

We have surpassed our goal of $51,800! As of the 

end of July, our commitment total is currently 

$70,452.87. The funds raised above the goal will be 

returned to our parish to help pay for the recent 



painting and repairs done in the cafeteria and kitchen 

in the school.  Thank you to all who have already 

made a generous contribution to this year’s appeal!  

If you haven’t given yet, there are envelopes in the 

back of the church, or you can visit the parish website 

to give online. Thank you for your support! 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Update 

Thank you again for your monetary donations each 

month! For the month of September, we are asking 

for donations of canned tomato and chicken noodle 

soup. We appreciate all of your support! 

 

Pre-K Registration 

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-K is now open for 

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year! Contact 

Lisa Roetting with questions or to register. Text or 

call 859-409-9185 or email LRoetting@saint-

joseph-school.org.  

 

DCCH St. Joseph’s Ministry 

Sarah Lusher from DCCH Center for Children and 

Families will be speaking at all Masses this 

weekend about St. Joseph’s Ministry. This is an 

outreach initiative offered by DCCH Therapeutic 

Foster Care Program with support from the Diocese 

of Covington. Please stop by the DCCH table after 

mass today and receive free literature, a prayer card, 

and sign up to get more details regarding services 

and opportunities of interest. 

 

Bishop Brossart High School News 

 

Alumni Nights 

Our Football and Cheer Alumni Night will be held 

on Friday, September 6th at the MAC! The 

Mustangs will take on Pineville at 7:30 pm. Alumni 

recognition will be at halftime. 

 

Our Girls Soccer Alumni Night will be held on 

Monday, September 9th at the MAC! The Lady 

‘Stangs will take on the Lady Bluebirds at the 

following game times: Freshman- 4:30 pm, JV- 

6:00 pm, and Alumni Recognition right before the 

Varsity game at 7:30 pm.  

Our Boys Soccer Alumni Night will be held on 

Thursday, September 12th at the MAC! The 

Mustangs will take on the Connor Cougars at the 

following game times: JV- 6:00 pm and Alumni 

Recognition right before the Varsity game at 7:45 

pm.  

 

All Football, Cheer, Girls Soccer, and Boys Soccer 

Alumni are encouraged to stop by the Alumni table 

and see Christie to grab your free ticket to get into 

the game and your token of appreciation gift. 

 

Grade School Night 

The Volleyball Grade School Night will be held on 

Wednesday, September 11th as the Lady ‘Stangs 

take on Dixie in the Seither Center! Grade school 

festivities will start after the JV game at 7:00 pm. 

Admission is free for grade school students. There 

will be games to win prizes, a raffle drawing for a t-

shirt and sweatshirt, and each grade school student 

in attendance will get a slice of pizza and drink! 

 

Hall of Fame 

Congratulations to our Hall of Fame, Class of 2024, 

as they will be honored at halftime of the football 

game on Friday, September 13th followed by their 

induction ceremony on Saturday, September 14th in 

the Seither Center. To attend the ceremony on 

September 14th, please reserve your tickets with 

kcalme@bishopbrossart.org or call the school at 

859-635-2108. 

 

Capital Campaign 

Bishop Brossart High School is proud to announce 

that we have reached the Public Fundraising Phase 

of the Baseball and Softball Complex addition at the 

MAC. Since October 2023, our Capital Campaign 

Committee has been working diligently with 

community partners to help us reach our goal of 

four million dollars. We are pleased to announce 

that we can proceed with building our dream 

complex for our beloved BBHS Mustang 

Community.  

 

For any additional information or questions, please 

contact Christie Schroder, Director of Advancement 

mailto:LRoetting@saint-joseph-school.org
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at cschroder@bishopbrossart.org or call the school 

office at 859-635-2108. To make a prayerful 

donation, please visit our BBHS website, select tab 

Support BBHS, click on Mustang Athletic 

Complex. https://bishopbrossart.org/mustang-

athletic-complex/ 

 

BBHS Art Gallery 

The BBHS Art Gallery will run its next exhibit, E. 

Runyon Contemporary Basketry, beginning on 

October 6 th-27th. The gallery will be open on 

Sundays from 12-4 pm and Monday-Saturday by 

appointment only. Please contact Mike Enzweiler 

for your private showing at 859-630-2874. 

 

Other News 

 

2024 Life’s a Ball 

Please join us to celebrate our honorees on 

Saturday, September 7. The event will be held at the 

Raddison Ballroom, Covington, KY with a cocktail 

hour at 6:00pm and dinner at 7:00pm.  The awards 

will be presented at 8:00pm.  Music by The 

Remains and dancing to follow the program until 

11:00pm. 2024 Face of Pro-Life Recipients: Mary 

Rose Mission, Emergency Shelter of Northern 

Kentucky, Parish Kitchen, Rev. Jeffrey Von 

Lehman 

Cost: $80 per person / $800 table of ten-includes a 

cocktail hour, sit down dinner, beer & wine, music, 

and dancing. 

Contact the Pro-Life Office for more 

information.  859-392-1545 or email Faye Roch at 

froch@covdio.org 

 

Serra Club Golf Outing 

The 2024 Serra Club Golf Outing is scheduled for 

Thursday, September 12, at Twin Oaks Golf Club in 

Latonia.  A shotgun start is scheduled for 9:00 a.m. 

and the cost to play is $125 per golfer and $500 for 

a foursome (includes 18 holes of golf with cart, 

lunch buffet, on-course refreshments and door 

prizes).  For more information please contact Serra 

Club President Jeff Jehn by email at 

JeffJehn54@gmail.com. 

 

2024 Wedding Anniversary Couples Vespers 

Celebration  

A friendly reminder that Bishop John C. Iffert will 

celebrate Vespers on Sept. 15, 2024, at 2:00 pm at 

the Cathedral Basilica of the Assumption to honor 

significant wedding anniversaries. The Office of 

Catechesis and Evangelization is thankful for the 

reservations received and looks forward to seeing 

you there! 

 

Morning of Reflection 

The next Morning of Reflection will be at St. 

Joseph Parish in Cold Spring! On Saturday, 

September 7th, Father Conor Kunath will be 

discussing The Mass beginning at 9AM. Bring a 

friend and any questions you may have. At 10AM, 

we will experience all that we just studied as Father 

offers the Mass for us.  Adoration with Confession 

will also be available right after Mass.  All are 

welcome: no registration needed and there is no 

cost.  St. Joseph Parish, 4011 Alexandria Pike, Cold 

Spring, KY 41076 

 

Sacred Heart Discernment Dinner 

Sunday, October 13, 2024, 5-8 PM at St. Thomas 

Parish – 500 S. Ft. Thomas Ave, Ft. Thomas, 41075 

The Sacred Heart Discernment Dinners are an 

opportunity for men ages 14+ who are discerning a 

call to the Priesthood and their families to meet with 

the Diocesan Vocations Director, Fr. Conor Kunath, 

to have their questions and concerns addressed over 

a casual dinner.  There is no charge for this dinner, 

but we do ask for an RSVP to sbarnes@covdio.org 

to be sure enough food is provided.  
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